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Report from Gornal Neighbourhood Team

Crime figures remain steady in the area although a few incidents need highlighting.
This month has seen two theft from motor vehicles at the Gornalwood crematorium after occupants left valuables on display. Please remind people visiting to be extra mindful of leaving property visible. We also had two attempt burglaries on Wrighton Drive that is close to the crematorium around the same time period so it maybe the same offenders in that area.

In the local Ellowes Hall area there were two burglaries reported on Ellowes Road and Wood Road. A further report came from Lawnswood Road. It worth pointing out that offenders have gained entry through insecure/open doors and windows.

Officers have this month carried out a dangerous dogs warrant at an address in Wood Road. All dogs inspected and found not to be of the prohibited kind on this occasion but all reports will be looked into.

There continues to be sporadic reports of drinking and general ASB in the village from known males. We are liaising with the Council and ASB team to try and find a better solution to deal with them. 

Any issues of concern can be highlighted at the next PACT meeting on Wednesday 28th September 2016 at 7pm.

Regards

PC 5267 Carl Mapp

Gornal Neighbourhood Team 
